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Antiques – Collectibles - Glassware: Very large collection of Fostoria American (large 
punch bowl w/ round under tray, plates, goblets, dessert plates, bowls, sherbets, 
pitcher, serving dishes, platter, master salt cellars, 2-2 candle candelabrum & 
candlesticks, etc.), pink depression, set of Apple dishes, set of Summer Fruit dishes, 
salt cellars, glass covered dish, sugar & creamers, Fenton pcs., & bells, Rogers 
silverware in wood box, tea set, crocks, butter bowl, copper boiler, wine barrel, oil 
lamps, feed sacks, vases, baskets, Longaberger baskets, glass Easter bunny, covered 
dish, music boxes (Charles Wysocki’s “Purr-fectly At Home #B4362M), crocheted 
bedspread, woven rugs, jigsaw puzzles, Christmas items, costume jewelry, wire egg 
baskets, wood egg crate, quilt frame, comic books, cookbooks, books (quilting, 
sewing, crafts, Life, Look issues, JFK, Zane Grey & others), toys (Jumpin Jeep, 
Nellybelle (missing front axle), Barbie’s (unopened “Dorothy of Wizard of Oz” & 
Totally Hair Barbie), dolls (Edwin Knowles china head Yolanda’s Picture Perfect Babies 
“Heather” #4362M, Cabbage Patch boy, Hot Looks, Native American, Mark Twain, Aunt 
Polly, china cupid dolls & others), sewing & craft items (fabric, sewing notions, 
unfinished smock fabric, yarn, crochet thread, needlework, craft items, rug hooking 
patterns, wool,), handmade appliquéd quilt, plus more to go through! 
 
Furniture: Corner cupboard, butternut 9’2” tall cupboard, oak full size high back bed, 
maple full size bed, 2 Ethan Allen dough box end tables, Victorian lamp stand, large 
blue painted chest of drawers, long white cupboard top, old dry sink, 2 chest of 
drawers, buffet, metal desk, chairs, Pfaff sewing machine in cabinet, antique 
Bentwood style baby cradle, antique wooden wheel chair. 
 
Misc.: Replacement windows, floor safe, invalid items (transport chair, walker, quad-
cane), stereo. 
 
Terms: Cash, Check, Credit Card with proper ID auction day. 4% buyer’s premium on 

all sales, 4% waived for cash or check. All items sold AS IS – Where IS. Once item 
leaves premises – No returns or refunds. 

Vendors bring your numbers-sales tax collected! 
 

Check out our website @ www.wallickauctions.com for all our upcoming auctions! 
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